
August. 30, 2016 
 
Dear 6th Grade Parents and Guardians, 
 

My name is Diana Wold and I am the new Assistant Principal and Technology Integration Specialist at 
Middleton Middle School. I  oversee the 6th graders, the Class of 2023, and am looking forward to a fantastic 
year.  I have already met many of your wonderful children and can’t wait to meet them all. Their positive 
attitudes, smiles, kindness and energy are amazing to see.  

 
Many of you are wondering how you can see your child’s grades and check in on their progress.  Here 

are the steps to get your login and password to access your child’s grades: 
1.  Call our office at 208-585-3251, and ask for your Skyward parent login ID and password. 
2. You will be sent a link in an email. 
3. Click on the link, and follow the prompts to create an account. 
4. Then follow the prompts to access your child’s teachers, assignments and grades. 
5. If you have ANY problems, call us and we can walk you through the process. 

 
Thank you for supporting your child’s education and supporting the school by becoming involved in your child’s 
success. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to email or call me anytime.  All questions and concerns are important and I would love to 
hear from you. 
 
Have a great day!  Go Vikes! 
 
 
 
Diana Wold 
Assistant Principal 
Technology Integration Specialist  
Middleton Middle School 
dwold@msd134.org 
208-585-3251 
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